Barbara Vaughn

rom: Wendy Nolin <wnolin@nhvt.net>
Sent: Tuesday, June 10, 2014 5:03 PM
fo: Barbara Vaughn; Charlotte Brown; George & Debbie; John Augustine; Josh Trow; Randy;
Scott Hazelton; Skippy; Wendy
Subject: Minutes 6-5-14

The Crowther Chapel Committee meeting was held July 5 at Dexter’s Inn. Members attending were John Augustine;
Debbie Grant; Josh Trow; Skip & Wendy Nolin.

We reviewed the flier that Debbie created. John will check with the Town Office about printing 100 copies.
Charlotte will docent on June 29.

We will ask Scott Haselton to spread bark chips or mulch on the trail leading from Dexter’s to the Chapel.
Our next meeting will be on Friday July 11th at 8:00 AM.

Meeting adjourned at 3:55 PM.

Respectfully submitted,
Wendy Nolin, secretary



The Crowther Chapel Committee meeting was held on May 1, at
Dexter's Inn. Members attending were John Augustine, Skip and
Wendy Nolin.

We discussed the flyer that Debbie had written. Wendy will speak to
her about sharing it at our next meeting.

We talked about Docents for the coming season.

We will discussed getting more publicity and will continue this
discussion at our next meeting.

Meeting was adjourned at 3:50.



